
We have a shed!

Our shed has finally reached the lock-up stage. Over the next few weeks, contractors will
be completing the internal walls and the mezzanine floor, installing the plumbing and
electricity and the solar panels, and lining the social area. Meanwhile, shed members
will be sorting the tools and materials that have already been donated, starting on a
variety of construction jobs such as making benches, shelving and cupboards, and
painting the social area.
If you have any DIY experience, you are welcome to join in these activities. Just phone
me on 0435 609 606 and I'll fit you in with one of the three construction teams.
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Our first community project
A couple of shed members recently made and
installed a library box for the Avoca Before & After
School Care, next to the Copa Public School (see
photo). 
If you know of any other community projects that
shed members could work on, please contact me. 

Mike Mitchelmore, Coordinator

Annual General Meeting
The next Annual General Meeting of the Copacabana Community Men's Shed
Incorporated will take place on Saturday 24 September at the Fire Station, starting at
10am. There will be reports from the Coordinator and the Treasurer, the election of
officers for the next year, and a general discussion of the progress of the shed.
All members  are urged to attend, but voting is restricted to paid-up members. If you
haven't paid up yet, please download an application form from our web site at
copamensshed.org.au/support and pay your $30 now (valid until 30 June 2023).


